
What are you guys doing next? 
There are several exciting things going on this spring term.  1—we have a girl’s 
group (14-16 years old) which will be starting soon, 2–Brunnen will be doing a 5 
day fast during Holy Week. 3—We have an Egg Hunt for kids in the area on April 
6th  4—Alpha Class continues until the beginning of May, 5—We have our 
congregational retreat in May 1-3, 6—Brunnen will be brought into the national 
church during the Annual Meeting in Gothenburg in mid May 2015, 7—And the 
annual Block Party will be on June 13th. 
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What’s been going on: 
On Dec 14, 2014 Brunnen became a 
legal church in Sweden!!! What an 
exciting day! 16 people became 
members and 26 people (including 
kids) are a part of the congregations 
life and ministry.  This is a great way 
to start the new year, with new 
hopes.  Of the 26 people in Brunnen 
18 of them are actively serving.  It is 
rather amazing that a church of 16 
members has 18 active.  That is what 
we want to see: people’s faith being 
lived out!  

We have also seen our Alpha 
Marriage Course and Alpha Course 
bring people from the area into the 
community of Brunnen.  People who 
have never known Jesus and who 
have never really been a part of the 
Body of Christ are beginning to 

experience what faith is all about. 
and it is fun seeing God move in us 
and through us. 

In 2015, we have even greater 
hopes for what God can do 
through us as new church. This year  
our ministry plan is focusing on 
three things: 1—praying more 
(letting God be responsible for His 
roll), 2—Making more disciples and 
being more visible in Brunnsbo 
(doing what God has called us to 
and taking responsibility for our 
roll), and 3—expecting more of 
God, which means that we take 
more risks because we trust in the 
work Christ is doing.  These three 
aspects of our ministry plan are just 
the beginning of what we pray and 
hope to accomplish this year.  Our 
longing for reaching new people is 

growing more and more.  The best 
part is experiencing the joy of new 
people being transformed by their 
new relationship with Jesus.  We 
love our church and we love 
Brunnsbo, but nothing can surpass 
our love for God! Look at the smiling 
faces in the picture above and you 
can begin to see the kind of work 
Christ is doing with His church.

Thanks & Prayer: 

•	Give thanks for the things 
mentioned above. 

•	  Pray for the Alpha Class that is 
going on now. Pray that people 
come to faith.  

•	  Pray for strength, perseverance 
and protection as we have been 
experiencing spiritual attacks. A lot 
of sickness, tiredness and stress.

Brunnen becomes a congregation on December 14, 2014!

http://www.brunnen.cc
http://www.brunnen.cc

